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Postscript: I do not see that critics are looking to make changes to create a bill that will work. I see the criticism
aimed at gutting  anything meaningful. That is not helpful. Time is up

Diane

> On Jan 18, 2020, at 9:06 PM, Diane Dulken <campaigns@good.do> wrote:
>
> ﻿Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Olsen and Members of the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural
Resources, please consider this testimony in favor of strong climate action in 2020.
>
> We have a crisis of our imagination: some people still can’t conceive of how bad this climate crisis can get if we
continue on our path of incremental change or no change at all. And some can’t conceive of how better our
prospects can become by harnessing our ingenuity to get out of this mess. The Oregon I love needs strong leadership
now. I support a cap and trade bill that Is strong enough to decarbonize our economy.  Of course it will sting. So
what. Whatever pain we will experience from realigning or economy will be nothing to the tragedy of our climate
crisis  Conversely an effective bill will unleash new opportunities in so many arenas. We should believe in our own
ingenuity.
>
> I’m haunted by the future we are creating now:
> The Australia fires, The 90° June days from two of the last three Oregon summers… our Doug firs stressed and in
some areas dying.  Each of these incidents haunt me now. I’m scared for what’s next for the Oregon we love and the
planet we all rely on. And I applaud you for your work to set us in a different direction, one that we need.
> We are in a climate crisis that demands strong climate action.
>
> The current bill is a good framework but it isn’t strong enough. Senate Bill 1530 is currently too weak to meet the
state’s goals for reducing harmful pollution and provides too many giveaways to the fossil fuel industry allowing
these corporations to continue polluting, as usual, harming our health and the climate. Ultimately, this proposal is
too weak to meet the demands of the climate crisis.
>
> Senate Bill 1530 needs to be stronger to reduce pollution from fossil fuel natural gas and increase investments for
the clean economy. It needs to be stronger to reduce greenhouse gases from oil companies all across the state. And
investments into communities most affected by climate change -- rural, low-income, Tribes and communities of
color -- need to be guaranteed.
>
> Oregon’s young people need strong climate action. They need leaders to pass strong climate legislation that will
protect the air they breathe, the water they drink, and the soil that grows the food they eat. That’s why Oregon’s
youth have been taking to the streets in record numbers in all parts of the state. They are calling for leaders to pass
strong policies that will give them a future free from devastating climate disasters and collapsed economies.
>
> Oregon’s most vulnerable populations need strong climate action. People in poverty have the most to lose under
climate change natural disasters and have fewer resources to bounce back.
>
> Rural Oregon needs strong climate action. They are on the front lines of climate change. From ranchers in Union
County to tree farmers from Clackamas County to farmworkers in the Willamette Valley, there are strong voices
from rural Oregon calling for action and their voices shouldn’t be ignored. 
>
> Please build upon the work you have started with Senate Bill 1530 by making the bill stronger and pass bold
climate legislation in 2020.
>
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> Yours sincerely,
> Diane Dulken
> Portland, Oregon, 97214, United States
>
> ___________________________
> This email was sent by Diane Dulken via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Diane provided an email address
(sunnysideartstudio@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.
>
> Please reply to Diane Dulken at sunnysideartstudio@gmail.com.
>
> To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html


